Selectmen’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine

1/11/21

Present were:

Marc Bernier

Deb Marquis
Michelle Keleher

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance
Administrative:

» Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries

Other Business:

The Town Clerk informed the Selectmen of the square footage of the cafeteria and Auditorium at Bowdoin
Central School in gearing up for the Town meeting. The Town meeting will not be held on the normal date, due
to Covid 19. At this time the Selectmen are not sure exactly when the meeting will be held. They want everyone
to be safe.

We also had asked the Town Clerk to come to the meeting to talk about putting all the Town Clerk’s
registrations on-line for the residents. We have had many requests for on-line registrations. The Selectmen are
not exactly when this will happen, there is work in the background that needs to done first before the system is
up and running, but it is coming! It will be posted on our Web page and on the sign out front when we have
some definite dates.

The Selectmen looked at the Spreadsheet, in preparing for the budget process.

Adjournment at 7:50pm, Marc made a motion to adjourn, Deb seconded the vote was unanimous and meeting
adjourned.



